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A new school year and a new team — the same Lowther 

School Family. 

We have a fantastic team at Lowther — from our teachers to office 

staff. Governors have made sure we have an exciting blend of new 

and experienced teachers for 2011-2012. It promises to be a great 

year with new staff bringing new ideas and enthusiasm to the growing 

Lowther School family. Coupled with our new building getting going 

we enter one of the most exciting times in Lowther’s history! I can’t 

wait to get started! 

Important Staff news 

We are now able to tell you all the exciting news for the next school year.  We will have a number of teachers 

joining the Lowther school family as some of our existing team have exciting plans away from Lowther ahead. 

Mr. Dodman, Miss Roberts and Miss Sangtabi are all going on world wide adventures. They have decided to 

have a break from teaching and are going travelling around the world. We wish them all the best on their trav-

els. Miss Rogers will also be leaving the Nursery as she is returning home to Australia. Mr. Agarwal is returning 

to work in ICT part-time. I’m sure you will join me in wishing them all well on their new ventures. They have 

all contributed greatly to our school community. We are delighted to welcome our new teachers to the Low-

ther School family. 

Nursery Team 

Class teachers  

Mrs. Blaxland (3 days per week) 

Mrs. Taylor (2 days per week) 

Teaching Assistant 

Mrs. Benrehal  

 

Foundation Stage Support  

Teacher 

Mrs. Murphy 
Willow Team 

Class teacher  

Mrs. Webster 

Teaching Assistant  

Mrs. Manly 

Oak Team 

Class teacher  

Miss Jenkins 

Teaching Assistant  

Miss Waterman 

Mrs. Reynolds 

The Headship team 

I’m delighted to be starting my 

11th year at Lowther as head. 

The leadership team is completed 

by Mrs. Colenso (Deputy Head), 

Mrs. Webster (Assistant head) 

and Mrs. Wriglesworth (KS1 and 

Sustainability lead) 

We look forward to pushing 

Lowther forward as a school that 

is inclusive, safe, exciting and a 

centre of learning excellence for 

all your wonderful children. 

 

 

The Front Office Team 

Our front office team all return to help you with any que-

ries and to support you with any other areas of school life/ 

(from left to right Mrs. Allen, Tania,, Mrs. Johnston, Mr. 

Green and Mrs. Day). 



This newsletter can also be found at  

http://www.lowther.richmond.sch.uk/newsletters.html 
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Y1 Beech Team (Willows currently) 

Class teacher 

Miss Tennant 

Teaching Assistant 

Mrs. Kormazgil 

Miss Clark 

 

Y1 Pine Team (Oak class currently) 

Class teacher 

Miss Honeysett 

Teaching Assistant 

Mrs. Sari 

Y2 Team (Pine class currently) 

Class teacher 

Mrs. Shaw 

Teaching Assistant 

Mrs. Johnston 

Learning Support Assistant 

Mrs. Rahman (Miss Lubna!) 

Mrs. Sawyter (Miss Pat!) 

Y2 Team (Beech class currently) 

Class teacher  

Miss Treble 

Teaching Assistant 

Miss Stillman (Miss Kate!) 

 

Y3 Team 

Class teacher 

Mrs. Colenso 

Teaching Assistant 

Mrs. Kormazgil 

 

Y4 Team 

Class teacher 

Mrs. Cox (2 days) 

Mrs. Bracegirdle (3 days) 

Teaching Assistant 

Mrs. Hamilton 

Learning Support Assistant 

Miss Keown (Miss Liz!) 

 

Y5 Team 

Class teacher 

Mr. Nelson 

Teaching Assistant 

Mrs. Peare 

Y6 Team 

Class teacher 

Mr. Pritchard/Mr. Tuffney 

Teaching Assistant 

Mrs. Farrant 

Learning Support Assistant 

Mr. Daniels 

We will make 

sure every-

one gets the 

chance to 

meet our 

wonderful 

new teachers 

in the coming 

weeks.  

School year 

2011-2012 

promises to 

be a very ex-

citing one. 

Specialist 

Teaching 

Chef Sarah 

 

 

Chef Clare 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Inclusion 

Manager 

Dina Kraus 

Many of our excellent Teach-

ing Assistants are shared be-

tween classes. For ease of 

reading we have shown them 

with the class they are based 

with. 


